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If the state is going to mandate that schools provide information on the storage of 

firearms, the state should also mandate that schools provide students with non-

biased and professional information on the safe handling of firearms! 

This ignorant one-size-fits-all policy has placed people in danger of both criminal 

attack and criminal penalties. 

 


